
 
O-Ring Division 

2360 Palumbo Drive 

Lexington, KY 40509 

 

February 15, 2016 

 

Dear Parker Customer, 

Parker O-Ring Division is announcing our new OLUBE 884-2.  This is a 2 ounce size in 

the same style packaging as the SLUBE 884-2.  Due to the new labeling required by 

OSHA on the LUBE products, prices have been increased for some sizes.  O-Ring 

Division has eliminated the chipboard box packaging for all lubes and eliminated O-Lube 

884-4 size to help reduce the cost impact.   

   

OLUBE 884-2 will be in O-Ring inventory by March 11, 2016 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Distributor and General Industrial Market Manager 

Parker Hannifin O-Ring Division 
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